
KING WILLIAM COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the King William County Board of Supervisors 
Budget Work Session (if needed) for Monday, April 18, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. in the 
King William County Administration Building, located at 180 Horse Landing Road, 
has been cancelled. 

 
K. Charles Griffin 

County Administrator 
Clerk to the Board 

 


